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From all of us/at Harvey
High...

MERRY CHRISTMAS

We are days away from the Christmas Break and there

is excitement in the air. As we head into the holiday

season, all of us at Harvey High want to extended our

deepest wishes for a safe and joyous time with friends,
N family and loved ones

We want to thank Mr. David White and his

| entire theater group for the outstanding
performance of "The Mouse Trap". The
community turn out and support was
amazing.

On Friday December 16, to recognize the
senior boys and girls basketball teams there
is a planned pep rally. The entire school has
the opportunity to watch the game later in
the afternoon.

To continue to support the learning and
engagement of our students, we have
purchased 15 laptops that will be dedicated
to grades 6-8. The technology will allow
students to create, develop, and interact with
learning.

Upcoming events:

December 23: Early dismissal at 12:00
January 9: First day back for all students
January 23-27: Assessment of Learning Week
February 1: Semester 2 begins




